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When I read that ADEQ is considering granting permits for foreign mining companies to squander
millions and millions of gallons of AZ groundwater I had to check the calendar. No it's not April 1
already, it's still January. 

You would actually allow these outsiders to waste our water and irreversably alter the Patagonia
landscape so *they* can try to get rich? It's 2024. Arizona is running out of water. 

Please do not allow this project to go forward. 

David B. Wright, PhD (Biology) 


